30 May 2019

Our Ref.: 190530_L_SC_BM_Letter of Appreciation

Mr B McGregor

McGregor Surveys Pty Ltd
Suit 29/44 Kings Park Road
West Perth, WA 6005

Dear Brad E-mail: brad@mcgregorsurveys.com.au

MAKO GOLD PROJECT
CONTRACT NUMBER: 1900-1300 SURVEYING SERVICES (THE “CONTRACT”)
RE: LETTER OF APPRECIATION

It is with pleasure that | am writing this letter, where | congratulate all your team members for the
wonderful work they provided on the Mako Gold Project in delivering the project surveying services
scope, which has helped the Company in delivering the Mako Project.

The contribution and dedication of your team has been worthy of special praise.

It was a difficult scope of the project to deliver considering the remote location, but credit to
McGregor Surveys as you managed to deliver consistent quality survey while maintaining strict
project safety requirements. The Company really appreciates the efforts of your team members, all
of whom have worked diligently to ensure the survey services provision was provided to a high
standard.

The Company hopes this quality achieved on this project continues to remain to be the benchmark
for your future projects. Enjoy your recognition and keep up the good work.

| wish McGregor Surveys all the best in future Projects and please thank the workers on my behalf
for a job very well done.

Yours faithfully

STEPHEN CIFFOLILLI
SNR PROJECT MANAGER



